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Dive Into the School Year! 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

T he hustle and bustle of the holiday season and start of the New Year 
are behind us now, but much is still going on at Benjamin Logan Middle 
School.  January was a full month of exciting events, like the Middle 
School getting a chance to highlight much of the work they have been 
doing the first semester at the January Board of Education Meeting.  At 
that meeting, we had a chance to show the work that our Positive Behav-
ior Interventions and Supports team has put in to positively impact our 

students.  We also had students model the hard work they have been putting in during our new-
ly create òRaiders Readó time. Our Assessment for Learning team also presented on the work 
they have been doing with all of our teachers in implementing good instructional practices.  
This is the topic that everyone has been working on during a 2 hour delay professional develop-
ment days. Overall, our students and staff members did an outstanding job giving the Board of 
Education a peek into what we do daily at the middle school. 

Another event that took place during the month of January was the Logan County 
Spelling Bee.  On January 23r, we had two students represent our school with pride as they 
went up against other students from the county schools.  Ian Scheiderer finished in second place 
while Averi Lane was the third place finisher.   

Coming up in February, Benjamin Logan Middle School will be hosting nationally 
recognized guest speaker, Jesse Wineberger.  The presentation on February 12th will be on 
internet safety and will be geared towards each grade level in the middle school.  On February 
15th, there will be a parent presentation.  This is an adult only presentation in the high school 
auditorium at 7pm. We encourage all parents and guardians to join us on the 15th! 

Also in February, we will have Parent Teacher Conferences on February 15th and the 
20th from 4pm to 7pm. If you would like to request a conference, please call in to the Middle 
School office.  If you are unable to make it in for conferences during these times, we can  
arrange a conference for you at another time that works for everyone. 

In closing, it has been a very busy month of activities at Benjamin Logan Middle 
School.  The events mentioned above are just a few of the many activities and events that our 
students are able to participate in. I want to thank everyone for your continued support in  
everything that makes BLMS the great school that it is.  As always, if you have any questions or 
would like more information about whatõs happening at the middle school, please do not  
hesitate to give us a call.  Have a great February!  

 

Rob Walter, Principal 

Rob Walter 

Benjamin Logan Middle School  

February Important Dates:  

1: Art Club  
    Math Minds Tutoring  
3: MS Girls CBC Tournament 
5: No School-Teacher PD 
    MS Girls Basketball CBC  
    Tournament 
6: Yearbook Sale Starts 
    Math Minds Tutoring  
    MS Boys Basketball with 
    Jonathan Alder 5:30 
    After School Detention  
7: Math Minds Tutoring  
8: End of the Interim  
    Study Tables 
    Art Club  
    Math Minds Tutoring  
    MS Girls Basketball CBC  
    Tournament 
10: MS CBC Wrestling  
      Championship 
      MS Girls & Boys Basket 
      ball CBC Tournament 
12: MS Boys CBC Tournament 
13: Math Minds Tutoring  
14: 2 Hour Delay-Teacher PD 
      Math Minds Tutoring  
15: Parent/Teacher  
      Conferences 4-7:00 
      No Study Tables 
      MS Boys Basketball CBC 
      Tournament 
17: MS Boys Basketball CBC  
      Tournament 
19: No School-Presidentsõ Day 
20: Parent/Teacher  
      Conferences 4-7:00 
21: Math Minds Tutoring  
22: Study Tables 
      Yearbook Sale Ends 
      Art Club  
      Math Minds Tutoring  
26: Board of Education  
      Meeting 7:00 p.m. 
27: After School Detention  
      Math Minds Tutoring  
28: Math Minds Tutoring  
      Winter Sports Banquet  
      7:00 p.m. in Commons 
 
 

 



Volume 6, Issue 6 PAGE 2 

All About the Unified Arts ... 

The Benjamin Logan Middle School is proud to announce that 5  
students will have artwork exhibited in prestigious shows in  

downtown  Columbus this spring.  

 
Daven Williams, 6th grader, will have his bird-themed scratchart exhibited at the Ohio 
Art Education Associationõs Youth Art Month (YAM) Exhibition.  The incredible art 
show takes place at the State Teacher Retirement System (STRS) Building in downtown 
Columbus and will feature artworks from all over the state. 

 

 

 

Landon Zehner, 5th grader, will have his sea turtle-themed oil pastel artwork  
exhibited at the Ohio Art Education Associationõs 38th Annual Young Peopleõs Art 
Exhibition.  The fantastic YPAE show also features student artwork from all over 
the state, and takes place at the Rhodes State Office Tower in downtown  
Columbus. 

 

The 2018 Central Ohio Art Education Association K-8 Art Exhibition takes place at the Rhodes State Office Tow-
er in Columbus.  The terrific show will feature 71 students from 13 counties of Central Ohio.  Isaac Napier, 7th 
grader, will have a black and gold superhero-themed scratchart featured.  Madison Ridge, 8th grader, will have 
a pencil cityscape perspective drawing featured.  Hannah Miller , 8th grader, will have a watercolor tiger-
themed artwork on exhibit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
All of the exhibitions will run from February 17 ð March 16.  Recognition ceremonies for all student artists will 
take place on March 3.  Mrs. Davis and the administration are proud of the featured students and their  
achievements! 

News from the Art Room: Mrs. Jennifer Davis 



Every Student Every Day! 

All About the Unified Arts é. 

Artist-in-Residencies happening during the 2nd semester: 
                    Mosaics                      

B enjamin Logan Middle School is blessed to have mosaic artist Vicki Murphy back with us during the 
2017-2018 school year.  The 2nd semester students will complete group projects started by the first  
semester students.  The 8th graders will mosaic 2 concrete benches.  The 7th and 6th graders are covering 
4 bowling balls with mosaic materials.  The benches and the bowling balls will be installed at the front 
entrance landscaping in the spring.  Thanks to Mr. Alexander for his future assistance with the installa-

tion. The 5th graders will be completing another mosaic vine to be installed on the front of the school building.   Thanks to the 
maintenance department for their future assistance with the installation.  Thank you also to the BL administration for their sup-
port of the mosaic projects.   

The 2nd semester students will also be creating mosaic projects for themselves.  All of the mosaic artworks, group work or 
individual work, will be featured during the Evening with the Arts Show at Benjamin Logan Middle School on May 7.  Please 
join us in this celebration of mosaic accomplishments! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STEAM Mobiles & Wind Chimes 

B enjamin Logan Middle School welcomes retired art educator and administrator, Dr. Jan Fedorenko and 
art educator, Bev Finkel.  Dr. Jan and Mrs. Finkel are working with art students to create 
STEAM-related artworks.  Thus far students have focused on balance and movement in art, 
with ties to science, technology, engineering and math.  During the 2nd semester, the 
8th/7th graders will create mobiles while the 5th/6th graders will create wind chimes.  Stu-
dents are encouraged to utilize recycled materials and found objects from home in the pro-

jects, while also using materials supplied by Dr. Jan and Mrs. Finkel.  A study of Dale Chihulyõs glass chande-
liers and towers will also be studied.  Large-scale Chihuly-like sculptures will be created and installed in the 
media center created from repurposed plastic bottles.  
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All About the Unified Arts ... 

M rs. Jennifer Davis, art teacher, and Mrs. Amanda Davis, STEM teacher, plan to 
develop STEAM projects in the future.  The 5th grade STEM class is already incorporat-
ing the STEAM concepts taught by Dr. Jan and Mrs. Finkel.  The Davis Duo is excited to 
continue teaching STEAM-themed concepts together.  Please plan to attend the Benjamin 

Logan Middle School Evening with the Arts Show on May 7 where you will enjoy seeing all of the STEAM-
themed mobiles and wind chimes.  The students are very excited about projects and look forward to sharing them 
with the community.    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

M rs. Jennifer Davis, the BLMS administration, and the students would like to thank the Ohio Arts Council 
for funding the artist-in-residencies.  The OAC awarded grants by way of the TeachArtsOhio Program.  The 
grants are funding all 3 of the guest artistsõ weekly visits as well as the materials for the art projects.  The Benja-
min Logan Middle School has been truly blessed by the visual art opportunities made possible through the OAC 
grant funding. 

Mission:  The Ohio Arts Council is a state agency that funds and supports quality arts experiences to strengthen 
Ohio communities culturally, educationally, and economically. Vision:  Providing leadership and voice for the 
arts to transform people and communities. 

 

 

 

                                STEAM Mobiles & Wind Chimes 


